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NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING DATE 
 

The Annual Meeting and Parish Council Meeting due 
to be held on Wednesday 12th May 2021  

have been postponed and will now be held on 
Wednesday 19th May 2021 starting at 7:00pm  

in Potterspury Village Hall. 
 

The agendas for the meetings will be posted on the 
Parish Council website and noticeboard on 12th May. 

 
Regulations permitting Parish Council meetings to be held remotely 

ended on 7 May 2021 and are no longer lawful. 
 In person meetings of a Parish Council after this date are not a 

contravention of the Government’s Four Step Roadmap.  The “rule of 
six” does not apply to local authority meetings which are referred to 

under regulations as “permitted organised gatherings”  
The Government’s guidance is “If holding physical meetings, local 

authorities should consider holding it after 17th May”. 
 

Covid guidelines will be observed during the meeting. 
 

Members of the public wishing to attend the meeting, 
providing space in the hall permits, should enter the hall via 
the back door, use the hand sanitisers, socially distance to 

2m and wear a face covering.  
 
 

 
Jane Spence 
Parish Clerk 
5 May 2021 
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